
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEADQUATERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-1100011 

No: F.6/DFS/MS/Hospital/SZ/2021/ 19.9S Dated:-9o9|9 
To, 

Assistant Engineer(E), 
PWD Health Maintenance Electrical, 
Sub Division, South West, Pandit Mandan Mohan Malviya Hospital, 

Malviya Nagar, New Delhi- 110017. 

Sub.:- Regarding renewal of Fire Safety Certificate in ro Sardar Vallabh Bhai Patel Hospital, 
East Patel Nagar, New Delhi- 110008. 

Sir, 

This has reference to your letter No. 4(1)/Asst.Engin./P. W.D.H.M.E.D.SW/170 dated 

17.08.2021, on the subject cited above. In this connection, it is to inform you that the above 

mentioned hospital was inspected by the officers concerned of this department on 14.09.2021 in 

the presence Sh. Raju Malik (Caretaker) to verify the compliance of shortcoming already 

communicated by this department vide letter no. F.6/DFS/MS/Hospital/SZ/2021/722 dated 

26.03.202 1 and observed that shortcomings are still not complied.

During the course of inspection, additional temporary structure (Porta cabin) constructed on 

the terrace floor was observed in the hospital building. Hence Fire Safety Certificate cannot be 

renewed at this stage. 

You are advised to submit the revised sanctioned building plan on the scale of 1:100 duly 

marked with fire and life safety system as stipulated in National Building Code of India for 

further consideration in this matter. 

Yours faithfully

(Sunil Chaudhary)
Dy. Chief Fire Officer (SZ) 

Delhi Fire Service 

Copy to: 
/1. The Medical Superintendent, Sardar Vallabh Bhai Patel Hospital, Patel Nagar, New Delhi- 110008 

2. Junior Engineer (E), Sardar Vallabh Bhai Patel Hospital, Patel Nagar, New Delhi- 
110008 

3. Executive Engineer (E), PWD HMED South West, DAP Lines Vikas Puri, New 
Delhi- 110018. 

-for information please 
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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEADQUATERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-110001
No: F.6/DFS/MS/Hospital/SZ/2021/ Dated:- 96/03/-9) 

To.

Dr. Rajeev Kapoor, 
Medical Superintendent, 
Sardar Vallabh Bhai Patel Hospital, 
East Patel Nagar, New Delhi- 110008. 

Sub.:-Regarding renewal of Fire Safety Certificate in r/o Sardar Vallabh Bhai Patel Hospital 
East Patel Nagar, New Delhi- 110008. 

Sir. 

Please refer to your e-mail dated 14.01.2021 received through e-mail ID 

<ms.svbph@gmail.com> on the subject cited above. In this connection it is stated that the 

premises under consideration was visited by the officer concerned of this department on 

22.02.2021 to check the functionability of fire safety arrangements already provided in the 

hospital building. 
During the course of inspection, it was observed that temporary structure (Porta Cabin) 

constructed on terrace of hospital.Which is not permitted. Hence Fire Safety Certificate cannot 

be considerd at this stage. 

You are advised to submit the revised sanctioned building plan on the scale of 1:100 duly 

marked with fire and life safety system as stipulated in National Building Code of India for 

further consideration in this matter. 

Yours falthfully 

Attt Garg 
Director 

Delhi Fire Service 

Copy to: 
1. The Executive Engineer (E), PWD EMD M-153(N), I.T.I Pusa Campus, New 

Delhi. 
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